From: Jeremy Miller

To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 1:23:19 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

I am concerned about the impact of Midas Gold's Stibnite Project on the environment, wildlife, river, and nearby
communities. Overall, the proposed project appears to be driven by money while overlooking the negative long term
effects on the surrounding areas.

As a nonresident, I recreate in the area and have enjoyed the stibnite area for several years. I would hate to see this
project move forward.

Thank you for accepting public comments and I hope the best situation for the majority wins out.
Thanks again,
Jeremy Miller

Mr. Jeremy Miller






